5093 175th St Chippewa Falls WI 54729 October 16, 2017

Mike Thompson, President Board of Directors Never Forgotten Honor Flight #30 4404 Rib Mountain Drive #234 Wausau WI 54401

Dear Mr. Thompson and Board of Directors:

Where do I begin without leaving anyone out - the Boy Scouts helping with bags, the Ghidorzi family/Hilton staff, the many volunteers, guardians, entertainment, letters and cards from elected officials and school children, and program events before, during, and after flight made for an unbelievable experience. I, along with most others, didn't feel like admitting we were in any type of military during our time of service so this was truly an unforgettable "trip of a lifetime".

Thank you to EVERYONE!

Cordially,

Veteran Don Langteau